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    Monday Memo  
 

Deacon Walter Aysanabee:  We ask that you keep in your prayers, Deacon  Walter 
Aysanabee who died on May 9, 2023.  Deacon Walter was retired and was ordained a 
deacon on September 20, 2015.  He served in St. Anne’s and Kateri parishes and was a 
special Minister of Communion in the retirement home where he lived.  He was 81 years of 
age and we are grateful for his service to the Church as a permanent deacon.  His funeral 
was held on Saturday May 13, 2023.  May the Lord welcome him into His kingdom. 
 

Pentecost Party:  St. Agnes is hosting a Pentecost Party!.  Come and celebrate the birthday of 

the church.  Saturday May 27, 2023 from 6:30p.m. – 8:30 p.m.  Experience “FEARLESS” a 

video about the movement of the Holy Spirit in the Catholic Church, Holy spirit, Come!  

There will be a social in the main hall after.  For more information, please contact Sandra 

Debesys at sdebesys@hotmail.com  

 

Pickerel Dinner:  St. Andrew’s Parish will be holding a Pickerel Dinner on Sunday, June 4th at 

5:30 p.m. in Saunders Hall.  The cost is $25.00 and children under 5 eat for free.  The meal 

includes: fresh pickerel, baked beans, potatoes, coleslaw, dessert, coffee or tea.  Tickets can 

be purchased at the parish office Tuesday through Thursday during office hours.  For more 

information, please call 345-5202.  Be sure to get your tickets early so you don’t miss out. 

 

4 Seasons Gift Shop: Open Monday – Friday 8:30am – 4:30pm (Closed 12:30 – 1:00pm for lunch) 

Saturday  May 20th Closed 
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